
Treynor Community School District 
Board Work Session 

February 3, 2014 – Elementary Media Center 
 

 
The Treynor Community School District Board of Education met for a work session on strategic planning.  
The meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. by President Hempel.  Roll call was taken and Directors 
Hempel, Young, Schnepel, and Paulsen were present.  Director Funkhouser was out of town.  Others in 
attendance were Steve Irvin, Jann Strutzenberg, Shelly Bailey, Dave Danker, Patty Walter, Richard Smith, 
Tim Larsen, Jenny Berens, Tim Navara, Kevin Elwood, and Karli North. 
 
Motion by Paulsen to approve agenda, Young seconded and motion carried unanimously. 
 
The Board and Department Heads spent time prioritizing and discussing the districts needs in the areas 
of facilities, curriculum, certified and non-certified staff, transportation, technology, athletics, activities, 
enrollment and revenue. 
 
Motion by Hempel to adjourn, seconded by Young and the motion carried unanimously.  Work session 
adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Jerry Hempel, Board President     Karli North, Board Secretary 


